
Generation Texas Week 
FBISD will be observing Generation Texas Week from November 18-22.  This week is            
dedicated to teaching  students about the importance of education and highlights            
postgraduate options, such as college, technical schools, the military, and other career      
opportunities. To draw attention to and celebrate these important concepts, FBISD will have 
themed dress up days to spark career-related conversations . 
Please see the flyer in our school newsletter for more information about Generation Texas 
Week themed days. We look forward to seeing our Bengal trailblazers dress up to celebrate 
education as we work as a  district to inspire and equip our learners to pursue futures       
beyond what they can imagine.  
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Core Values 
2024-2025 

August 
Responsibility – Proving you can be 

trusted with what is expected of 
you 

September 
Commitment– Making a plan and 

putting it into practice 

October 
Respect – Showing others they are 
important by what you say and do 

December 
Gratitude – Letting others know you 

see how they have helped you 

January 
Growth Mindset/Perseverance – 
Refusing to give up when life gets 

hard 

February 
 Compassion – Caring enough to do 

something about someone else’s 
need 

March 
Integrity – Choosing to be truthful 

in whatever you say and do 

April 
Teamwork/Cooperation – Working 
together to do more than you can 

do alone 

May 
Leadership/Trust – Putting your 
confidence in someone you can 

depend on 
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Our Core Value for the month of  October is self-control.  Self-control is choosing to do what 
you should even when you don’t want to.  We have many opportunities to practice self-control 
throughout the day.  The more we practice, the better we get.  Practicing self-control is a      
valuable skill that helps students succeed in school and beyond. When students learn to pause, 
think, and make thoughtful choices, they’re better able to accomplish goals and build strong            
relationships with others.  Students also learn to manage their emotions and respond calmly 
when they are frustrated or upset by practicing self-control. These skills build a strong         
foundation for success by helping students feel more confident, responsible, and ready to learn 
each day. 
On November 19th, our school will be hosting a  parent presentation on Internet Safety.  This 
presentation, created by Netsmartz, is designed to equip parents with practical knowledge and 
tools to keep children safe online.  By understanding internet safety, parents can guide their 
children in recognizing potential risks, setting boundaries, and making smart decisions when 
using technology. I highly encourage parents to attend this presentation. The information 
shared will empower  families with valuable insights on how to protect children from harmful 
content and promote safe, responsible, digital habits.  Please see the attached flyer for more 
information. 
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